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August 3, 2020 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTERNAL AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING 
HELD ELECTRONICALLY VIA WEBEX 

 
 
 The Internal Audit Committee of the Tennessee Public Utility Commission will meet via 
video-teleconference at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, August 11, 2020.  The Committee will review 
consider the Commission’s internal audit report for fiscal year ended June 30, 2020, and review 
and consider the internal audit plan for fiscal year ending June 30, 2021. 

 
The ongoing state of public health emergency declared by Tennessee Governor Bill Lee 

on March 12, 2020, places limitations on public gatherings and meetings in order to prevent the 
spread of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19).  In convening the meeting electronically, 
the Commission relies on Governor Lee’s Executive Order No. 50 and affirms that such is 
necessary to conduct the essential business of the agency and to protect the health, safety, and 
welfare of Tennesseans. 
 

The public may observe the meeting telephonically by dialing 1+(415) 655-0003 U.S. Toll 
approximately 10 minutes before the meeting start time. The WebEx meeting access code is 
available upon request. Those who wish to attend or have questions, should contact Ectory 
Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager, no later than Friday, August 7, 2020 at the above email 
or at (615) 770-6850 or (615) 651-0754. 
 
 
FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 
 
         
Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 
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